
Mayor and Council of Black River-Matheson have shown their support for businesses by approving the 

Main Street Revitalization Program. This Project is funded in part by the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, 

Food and Rural Affairs. Included in this program is a Façade Improvement Grant to stimulate private and 

public sector investment into the community. 

This grant will assist business owners with covering the cost of building façade improvements. Building 

owners can receive up to 50% of eligible costs to a maximum of $5,000, whichever is less.  

Interested business owners can find the grant application at the township office or online. Façade 

improvements done prior to application approval are not eligible for reimbursement. 

For more information please contact the Economic Development Officer. They can be reached by email 

at edo@blackriver-matheson.com or by phone at (705) 273-2313 ext 319. 
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